ODISHA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
CUTTACK

NOTICE

No. 4908 ps.c.pt M{\fg\}@

Keeping in view of the restrictions imposed by the State Govt. due to
unprecendented epidemiological crisis as a result of Covid-19, the OCS-19 Main written
examination scheduled to be conducted in the month of September, 2020 has been
deferred and shall be conducted tentatively in the month of November, 2020 subject to
the then instructions and guidelines of the Government. The exact date and time of
examination shall be notified later.

The candidates are advised to visit the website of the Commission
at www.opsc.gov.in  regarding important notices and also keep track of
publication of various notices to this effect in the leading local daily news papers.
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